Notice

10/09/2025

All the students are hereby informed that defacement of property inside and outside of the college
during the students’ union election 2025-26 is strictly prohibited. Any student can report the cases of
defacement with photographs/videos and other details including the details of the students doing the
defacement on the email address antidefacement@keshav.du.ac.in for further action.

The Permanent Defacement Protection (PDP) Committee for KMVSU Election 2025-26 for
prevention of defacement of the property of the college is going to organize an orientation program on
September 12, 2025 (Friday) at 12:45 PM in the Seminar Hall of the college to apprise the students
regarding the defacements of property. The orientation program will be addressed by various
concerned officials. All the contesting candidates, their supporters and interested students must
attend this program.

Sd/-
Principal
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